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Docket Nos, 50-321, 50366
License Nos, DPR«57, NPF«5

Georgie Power Company
ATTN: Mr, W, G, Hairston, 111
Senior Vice President «
Nuclear Operations
P, 0. Box 1295
Birmingham, AL 35201

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT:

REPORT NOS. 50-321/90-23 AND 50-366/90-23

Thank you for your response of December 19, 1990, to our Notice of Violation
issued on November 30, 1990, concerning activities conducted at your Hatch

facility.
requirements of 10 CFR 2,201,

We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
We will examine the implementation of your

corrective actions during future inspe tions.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

c¢c: R, P. McDonald, Executive Vice
President, Nuclear Operations
Georgia Power Company
P. 0, Box 1295
Birmingham, AL 35201

J. T, Beckham

Vice President, Plant Hatch
Georgia Power Company

P, 0. Box 1295

Birmingham, AL 35201

H., L. Sumner

General Manager, Plant Hatch
Route 1, Box 439

Baxley, GA 31513

(cc cont'd - see page Z)

FARZ!ABBRS 248,

Sincerely,

Alan R, Herdt, Chief

Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects
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U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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Baxley, GA 31513

RII:DRP R;;%%;P
S V.
SSparks KBro€kman

1/ /91 1/§ 191

JAN 10 1381



